
From: Keller, Ethan J - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 2:05 PM 
To: 'Byers, Harris' 
Cc: 'cmarx@chiltonwi.gov'; 'Jason.Pausma@calumetcounty.org' 
Subject: Additional information needed -Chilton Plating - Site Investigation Report 

Addendum Review - BRRTS #02-08-000040 
 
Good Afternoon Harris, 
 
I’m currently working on reviewing the SIR Addendum for the Chilton Plating Co Inc site. Prior to 
completing my review and presenting it to the peer group some additional information is necessary. 
 

• Cumulative groundwater data tables 
o Provide groundwater data tables showing all samples taken to date for the existing wells 

at the property 
 

• Groundwater quality maps 
o Provide updated groundwater quality maps to reflect the data collected in March of 

2024 
 
Once the additional information is received I can finalize my review. If you have any questions or would 
like to discuss anything further, feel free to reach out. 
 
Best regards, 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Ethan Keller (he/him) 

Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Bureau 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Oshkosh Service Center 
625 E CTY Y, Suite 700 Oshkosh, WI, 54901 

Cell Phone: (920) 718-0063 
ethan.keller@Wisconsin.gov 
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